

Monday 20th November 2023

St Francis' News Brother, Sister Let Me Serve You.

Headteacher: Miss E. Harris
Deputy Headteacher: Ms. S. Miguez-Jorge
Friary Road, Peckham, SE15 1RQ
020 7639 0187
office@stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk

Please note: To access our school website, type in to your search engine



Autumn Term 2023

Prayer Corner

Dear God,
Help us to develop our
talents and to know how
we can use them for the
good of others in the
coming week.

Amen.



Prostrike Event

As well as raising money for our school the children really enjoyed scoring goals as part of the Prostrike event. Thank you to everyone for your amazing generosity.







RE Raileation of the Meek

<u>Christmas Fair</u> <u>Friday 8th December</u>

1.30—3.30pm

On the day Parents/ Carers can collect their children at 1.30pm to attend the fair.

Your children will be your responsibility once collected.

Friends of St. Francis will be selling Tokens from Monday 20th November.

Token Cards are up to £5.

Please look after them and treat them as money, as lost tokens will not be replaced!!

"Do not bury your talents, the gifts that God has given you! Put your talents at the service of God." Pope Francis.



Christmas Dinner

Children will be having Christmas lunch on Tuesday 19th December.

If your child normally has a packed lunch and would like Christmas dinner, please let the school office know.

Roast Turkey / Vegan Quorn Roast Roast potatoes and all the trimmings

Chocolate Cake with Custard or Fresh Fruit



Southwark Council and Peckham Pantry are working together to provide free after-school healthier "snack-packs" for parents of children in local primary schools. This is part of the council's School Superzone programme, which aims to improve the health environment around schools.

Snack-packs will include one week's worth of snack items, offered alongside the Peckham Pantry's usual membership scheme. Only members of the Pantry will be able to receive the snack-packs.

This is only a limited offer with 25 Snack-Packs available once a week, on a Thursday between 10am and 5pm, starting from Thursday the 23rd November. The offer will run for the remainder of this term at the earliest. Parents/carers who wish to take a snack-pack must provide the name of their child/children's school to staff at the Pantry.

For more information about the programme, please contact sam.bodmer@southwark.gov.uk

For more information about Peckham Pantry, please visit https://www.pecan.org.uk/peckham-pantry/ or contact pantry@pecan.org.uk



	Me	rits	Star of the Week
Love: Nursery	Queenette	Aaron	Grace
Joy: Reception	Treasure	Annaelle	Emmanuel K
Honesty: Year 1	Utonde	Fiona	Mary-Winnie
Gratitude: Year 2	Anu	Nana	Kimya
Hope: Year 3	Glory	Michael	Jakob
Generosity: Year 3/4	Jason	Isabelle	Esther
Justice: Year 4	Ezra	Nyah	Mariam
Tolerance: Year 5	Leo	Adeoye	Emmanuel O
Courage: Year 5/6	Amelia-Rose	Andres	Nicole
Wisdom: Year 6	Adebimi	Melissa	Eloise

House Points

House	Points	
St. Francis	80	
St. Claire	70	
St. Mary	60	
St. Joseph	50	

Winning House of the Week



Christmas Holiday 2023

Wednesday 20th December -Sunday 7th January 2024

School reopens on Monday 8th January 2024



After School Clubs

Tuesday

Choir: Years 4-6 LAST SESSION: Tuesday 5th December

_Please collect your child promptly at 4.25pm.

All other clubs have now finished until 2024

INSET DAYS

Wed. 20th December Monday 3rd June 2024

Snacks & Packed Lunches

Health & Safety: Reminder to Parents & Carers, packed lunches & snacks

MUST NOT

contain any type of peanuts, tree nuts or sesame seeds such as cereal bars, peanut butter, Nutella etc due to some children having a severe nut allergy.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Diary Dates

Tuesday 21st November

Reception—Year 6 Flu Immunisation

Wednesday 29th November

Year 1 Surrey Docks Farm

Monday 18th December

Children's Christmas Disco

Please refer to the Christmas Event page for a full list of dates and times.



$^{\prime}GDPR:$

Whenever we process (staff, parents and pupil) data, we need to comply with GDPR.

For more information on how we process data, check on our website www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk'

